
General Pediatrics Residency
at AdventHealth Orlando 

Pediatric Observership Application 
Thank you for your interest in AdventHealth for Children in sunny Orlando, Florida. We are a medium-
sized residency program with 12 residents/year, and we offer H1-B visas. We have had a 100% successful 
board pass rate for pediatrics in the last 3 academic years. We have a 100% fellowship match rate. We 
also have had several residents stay in the community as attendings in our program (newborn, 
hospitalist, clinic, and even returning fellows!). We pride ourselves in our residents being successful and 
competent pediatricians.  

We are beginning an observership pediatric program in the winter of 2024, for which we offer a 4-week 
observership with various subspecialties in our children’s hospital and outpatient clinics. We encourage 
all observers to attend daily noon conferences and our morning reports on Mondays/Thursdays. We ask 
that you submit the following information to be considered for an observership:  

Requirements: 

1. Successful completion of STEP 1, Step 2, Step 3 and/or COMLEX, 1, 2, and 3
2. Successful completion of Medical or DO School
3. Attach your CV
4. Attach a cover letter which includes why you are applying to this program, when you wish to do

your observership (include a specific month if possible), if you have any ties to Florida (family,
friends, significant other, etc.), and please rank your top 3 choices of which subspecialty you wish
to rotate (for example, NICU, ID, hem/onc)

5. Please send all of this information (steps 3 and 4) to our Observership inbox at
orl.observershipmailbox@adventhealth.com. We kindly ask you only use this email for future
correspondence and do not directly contact attendings.

Upon sending this information to us, we will review your application and get back with you for which you 
will need to complete a brief HR (Human Resources) application. Please note, that it may take up to 7 
days for a response.  

Thank you for your interest in our pediatric observership program. We are excited to have the 
opportunity to get to know you and very much look forward to your application.  

Sincerely, 

The Pediatric Observership Program Team 

mailto:orl.observershipmailbox@adventhealth.com.

